
From: Warner, Christopher (Law 
Sent: 11/23/2011 11:20:37 AM 
To: 'Malashenko, Elizaveta I.' (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Redacted 

Redacted 
Sidney (/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); [Redacted 
Redacted 

; Dietz, 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: CPUC Staff Comments on Smart Grid Deployment Plans 

Thx Liza, I'll check with Kevin Dasso and our team and suggest a time that might work for all of us. 

Chris 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2011 11:13 AM 
To: Warner, Christopher (Law) 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney; Redacted 
Subject: RE: CPUC Staff Comments on Smart Grid Deployment Plans 

Sure thing. 1 think we also talked about scheduling a meeting week after Thanksgiving to 
discuss the Smart Grid Pilots application that you guys just filed as well. I'm still happy to 
walk over to PG&E and catch up with you guys if there is a time that works for you. Let me 
know what you'd like to do. 

Have a great Thanksgiving. 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Program and Project Supervisor 

Grid Planning and Reliability 
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Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: eliz.aveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Warner, Christopher (Law) [mailto:CJW5@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2011 10:52 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney:!Redacted I 
Subject: RE: CPUC Staff Comments on Smart Grid Deployment Plans 

Thx Liza, we'll review and get in touch with you and staff to discuss followup, inc. at the workshops. 
Have a good Thanksgiving! 

Chris Warner 

PG&E Law 

415-973-6695 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2011 10:38 AM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: CPUC Staff Comments on Smart Grid Deployment Plans 

Hello, 

CPUC Staff has reviewed the Smart Grid Deployment Plans submitted by the three California 
IOUs and put together a document summarizing the initial comments. Please find attached the 
SGDP CPUC Staff Comments for your review. 

This document is informal in nature and should be treated as a starting point for further 
discussion and evaluation of the Plans. We are not asking parties, including the utilities, to 
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provide written comments in response to this preliminary review. 

We also wish everybody a Happy Thanksgiving! 

Kind Regards, 

CPUC Staff 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Program and Project Supervisor 

Grid Planning and Reliability 

Energy Division 

Caiifornia Public Utilities Commission 

Phone:415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 
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